Modification to the Family Planning and Reproductive Health Care Services RFA
RFA # 0909151050

The RFA states on page 45, “It is expected that contracts resulting from this RFA will have an initial contract year of January 1, 2011 through December 31, 2011. This contract may be renewed annually for up to four years thereafter…”  It is expected that contracts resulting from this RFA will have an initial contract year of 1/1/11-12/31/11. In place of annual renewals for Years 2-5, the Department may instead elect to establish a single four-year contract for Years 2-5 of this initiative. Should this occur, awardees will be provided with additional guidance at that time.

